
SOUTH ACTON TRAIN STATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MINUTES

7:30 PM THURSDAY 17 NOVEMBER

ACTON TOWN HALL – ROOM 126

Attendees: David Martin, Bob Condon, Sean Hanley, Michaela Moran, Dave Wellinghoff

Meeting called to order at 7:35.

1. Comments from the public – Comment that Main Street has been restriped but the bridge 
has not been. Town engineer is studying for completion within the next year.

2. Construction – No update

3. Lighting – Lighting completed and improved.

4. Parking Solar Panels – Team reviewed draft letter regarding solar canopy that will be 
forward to the Board of Selectman. Motion to update draft with minor edits and send
to Board of Selectman. Motion approved.

5. Parking lots – Team reviewed town engineer’s note on parking lot meters. Highlights 
include old meters were removed, metered spaces will be painted on pavement, and 
sidewalk constructed. System launch expected beginning of December.

6. Traffic patterns – Stow/Maple street restriping left turn lanes is part of Clean Streets.

7. Parking type recommendations – Team to discuss at Dec/Jan meeting on bike trail 
parking. Rail trails are built by the DoT but largely controlled by the town. SATSAC
will make recommendation to BoS on this topic.

8. Review & accept prior meeting minutes – Motion to accept pass minutes, passed.

9. Future meetings, and calendar events – Next meeting Dec 15th and Jan 19th.

10. Adjourned at 8:05.




